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October 25, 2023 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re: RE 4 Portland General Electric Cost Update / Compliance Filings 
 
Filing Center: 
 
Staff requested that Portland General Electric Company (PGE) continue to provide a monthly 
power cost report containing PGE’s net variable power costs by specific accounts as well as PGE’s 
power supply summary reports. This report is confidential and subject to Protective Order 
No. 07-088.  
 
Attachment 1 includes two Excel worksheets: Actual Power Costs by Account, and Actual MWHs 
by Resource, and contains 2023 monthly data as of September 2023. Attachment 1 is confidential 
and subject to Protective Order No. 07-088 in Docket UM 1294. 
 
Subject to Order No 20-088 in Docket UM 2061, PGE is submitting this confidential information 
electronically consistent with the rules provided by the Public Utility Commission of Oregon.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please call me at 503-464-7488. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Jaki Ferchland 
Jaki Ferchland 
Manager, Revenue Requirement 
 
JF/dm 
Enclosures 


